Vote Result: Academic Plan Task Force

From: Senate [mailto:senate@queensu.ca] Sent: Wednesday, January 05, 2011 10:33 AM **Subject:** Senate Academic Plan Task Force

Dear Senators:

I am pleased to let you know that Principal Woolf has asked Professor Peter Taylor (Department of Mathematics and Statistics, Department of Biology and Faculty of Education) to serve as Chair of the Task Force and he has accepted.

With the membership complete (please see December 21, 2010, announcement below), the Task Force will start work as soon as possible and will make regular reports to the Senate and to the broader Queen's community.

From: Senate [mailto:senate@queensu.ca] Sent: Tuesday, December 21, 2010 4:06 PM

To: senate@queensu.ca

Subject: Vote result: Academic Plan Task Force

Dear Senators:

Senators have voted in favour of the slate of members proposed by the Senate Nominating Committee. 31 voted YES; 4 voted NO.

Faculty

P. Fachinger (Department of German and member of SCAD)

M. Jones (Department of English and Senator)

V. Remenda (Department of Geological Sciences and Geological Engineering and Senator)

Staff

S. Tanner (Faculty of Engineering and Applied Science)

Students

C. Rudnicki (Philosophy, BAH '11)

I. Reeve (Political Studies, Ph.D. '13 and Senator)

The Deans have chosen Dean William Flanagan who has agreed to serve. The Principal will appoint a Chair.

Sincerely,

C. Russell for

G. Moore

Secretary of Senate

Queen's University Senate

University Secretariat, Room 153 Richardson Hall Queen's University, Kingston, ON K7L 3N6 Phone: 613-533-6095 Fax: 613-533-2793

http://www.queensu.ca/secretariat

This message may contain confidential information which is not to be disclosed. If you are not the intended recipient of this message please contact the sender and destroy this message as well as all attachments.